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Maura Rigoni

From:
Sent: Wednesday, September 20, 2023 5:09 PM
To: Maura Rigoni
Subject: Fee Reduction for variance application

 
 
Good afternoon Maura, 
 
I am writing this email to see if I can make a formal request to have the fee reduced for the variance application that is in 
progress.  I did mention at the planning meeting on September 14th that the fee for the residential application was much 
lower than the commercial one.  I do understand that there are a lot more moving pieces with things on the commercial 
side but there really are not any big changes that are occurring to the property or building.  Between the Permit fee, the 
$97.00 for the Ad in the newspaper, $120 in sending certified letters, and the $1050 for the variance application, I just 
feel like it’s a bit too much for putting up a flag.  I understand that there maybe nothing I can do about it at this point but 
I figure if I at least ask, there might be a chance.  Please let me know either way what the final outcome is.   
 
Thank you for you consideration in this matter. 
 
 
Reza Jaddi 
President  
Reza’s Auto Repair  
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Robinson Engineering, LTD. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  


